Dear Parents/Carers,

During the school closure, please find below a list of activities, tasks and websites that can help to keep your child busy.

- Create you own scavenger hunt. Make a list of all the things you can find inside or outside and race to see who can find them first.
- Make nature rubbings. Get a crayon and some paper and create as many textures as you can.
- Create an obstacle course for you and your adult to try.
- Do a creature survey. Choose a minibeast and count how many you can see.
- Draw the scene from your window; add as much detail as you can.
- Put food out for the birds and then watch. How many different kinds of birds are there? Count them and draw them.
- Make a fantastic model with Lego, blocks, K'nex, junk etc. Then draw it carefully to show to the class.
- Continue to read for enjoyment, any books you have at home or that you have taken
 out from the library. You could choose a favourite book you have read or had read
 to you by an adult. When you come back you could say why you chose this book.
- Practise your spelling words and number bonds.
- Bake a cake.
- Make lunch for your family.
- Practise the French you have learned so far.

There are lots of websites that are full of great ideas.

- http://www.woodlands-junior.kent.sch.uk
- http://www.crickweb.co.uk
- http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools
- http://www.familylearning.org.uk
- http://www.crayola.com
- http://www.spellingcity.com/
- http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/typing/flash/stage1.shtml
- www.sumdog.com
- www.topmarks.co.uk

Primary 1-3 teachers